Facilities committee minutes
October 29", 2015

Joe Phelan, Tom Burnell, Mark Fleischhauer, Diane Lyons, Lisa Rosenthal, Sheldon Tieder

The committee spent most of the meeting taking an initial look at the building condition survey from
Tetra Tech. This is required by schools once every five years by SED. Once Sheldon has a chance to go
over the report he will meet with the company to discuss the report line by line. Sheldon will then
prioritize the needs and the committee will discuss them at our next meeting. This would keep the
timeline on track for an October 2016 referendum if needed.

Sheldon updated the committee that 4 exterior cameras at CLS will be up and running this week.

The committee discussed a concern about security issues around community members using the track
during school hours. It was felt that allowing the community to use the track does not pose a significant
security risk since the staff is outside with students and generally knows the community members.

Next meeting: November 18"

Respectfully submitted by Diane Lyons



